
  
 

RIDGE VALLEY SCHOOL 
 

RVS/CIR/210/2021-2022                                                                              25th FEB 2022 
 

SCHOOL TRANSPORT FACILITY FOR NEW SESSION (2022-23) 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

Greetings! 
 

We are about to conclude the session successfully and I express my gratitude for 
your constant support and valuable feedback. The session 2021-22 was full of 
opportunities and learning to adapt and balance each one of us in optimum ways 
in the toughest time. The upcoming academic session 2022-23 is a year of transition 
for students from challenging online classes during the pandemic to a regular 
school on campus.  
 

This is the time for meticulous and systematic planning in the best interests of our 
children for the upcoming session. We request the parents who want to avail school 
transport facility for the upcoming session, to fill the form given below by 28th 
February 2022. 
 

Microsoft Forms 
 

We look forward to start the new Academic Year 2022-2023 with hope, resolve, 
and resilience. 
 

Stay Safe & healthy! 

 

Warm Regards 
Ms. Nidhi Tewari 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/r/1ye04qeppT

